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The note is regarding a letter received from Director General of Police,
Andaman & Nicobar Islands in connection with inquiry report on security of
AAJVS staffs posted at Tirur.

He has informed that on the receipt of complaint of Shri. Debrata
Mondal, a NCFIR U/s IPC was registered at Police Station Kadamtala and
enquired into. The enquiry disclosed that two calls were made to Shri.
Debrata Mondal by Shri. Sushil Das, R/O Colinpur, a private bus driver
under the influence of alcohol. Shri. Sushil Das knows the AAJVS staffs
very well and had made the calls to Shri. Debrata Mondal to as ask why
AAJVS staffs beaten his nephew namely Natai, apoacher arrested by joint
team of AAJV and Police. Shri. Sushil Das later on apologized for his
conduct and the Tribal Welfare Officer, AAJVS requested the police not to
take any further action.

Further he informed apart from this complaint no other information of
threat to AAJVS has been reporied to the Police. The Superintendent of
Police, South Andaman Visited AAJVS office at Tirur and all the AAJVS
staffs have been assured of full support and protection and advised to
contact the police immediately in case of any threats received or
perceived.

This is for your kind information please.
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